Horseshoe Lake Corporation
Residential Waste Removal

Green for Life’s (GFL) current rate is $49.44 per quarter which includes weekly trash hauling and bi-weekly recycling.   This is competitive with the other haulers.  It is to our advantage as a community to use a single waste removal company.  It gives us power to continue negotiating a lower rate, eliminates some road use by heavy trucks, and GFL will empty the trash receptacle in the common areas for free.  
Current Information of their services can be found at: https://gflusa.com/
Service Day: Friday
Recycling: Second Fridays; acceptable materials https://gflusa.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/GFL-Material-Guidelines.pdf
Yard Waste: Generally, from April until late November or even mid-December, but it varies by community. Place into paper biodegradable bags or labelled containers up to 35 gallons in size. For your home, call our customer service department at 734-397-5801.
Large Items: 1 pickup per month, all items must be under 4ft in length.  Call customer service department at 734-397-5801 at least day prior to arrange.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Missed Pick Ups: Contact GFL. If not satisfied with result then contact a board member.
Contact Information: gflcustomerservice@gflenv.com or 734 397-5801 
& mention Horseshoe Lake HOA account #1997765  
Horseshoe Lake contact information horseshoelakecorp@yahoo.com. 
Created 4/21/2019
Retain until modified

